
 
 Emergency Grant through the CARES Act  
The Department of Education provided $6.28 billion in emergency grant funding for colleges to 
distribute to students affected by the coronavirus COVID-19. The funding is available through the Higher 
Education Emergency Relief Fund (HEERF) authorized by the CARES Act.  
The allocation of emergency grant funds to Drake State Community & Technical College is $380,882. 
These funds will be distributed to students for technology expenses related to the disruption of their 
education due to the COVID-19 pandemic.  
Students must meet Title IV eligibility requirements in order to receive HEERF emergency technology 
funds. After confirming the Title IV eligibility requirements, education institutions retain discretion over 

https://studentaid.gov/h/apply-for-aid
https://www.drakestate.edu/Content/Uploads/Drake%20State%20Community%20College/files/Crisis%20Communications%20Folder/Emergency%20Funds%20for%20Students%20flyer%20FINAL.pdf

